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Dear Senate Revenue Committee Members,

It is not fair that wage earners are taxed at a higher rate than business owners. All
income should be taxed at the same rate.

There are so many needs for the state funds that would come from taxing all income
in the same way. One is adequately funding the foster care system. Another is better
funding drop out prevention in our schools. The school year could be extended.
These are all important functions of government that benefit children. Please put
children first.

Nancy Nichols
93849 Deadwood Creek Road
Deadwood, Oregon 97430
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